

May 24, 2018

Ms. Amy Mistrot, Chair Natick Board of Selectman 13 East Central Street Natick, MA 01760

Dear Ms. Mistrot,

I am reaching to you and The Board or Selectman to request permission to hang a banner in Natick Center that will be announcing the 19th Annual Flutie 5K to be held on Sunday, September 30, 2018 at 11:20 am.

This is one of Eastern Massachusetts' best family events, supporting the Doug Flutie, Jr. Foundation for Autism, one of the region's most generous and effective autism advocates. The Flutie 5k has raised \$1,000,000 over the years to support educational, therapeutic and recreational interventions for people living with autism. We hope to attract 1000 runners and walkers this year.

With the Board's approval, I will like to request one of the weeks listed below for display of the banner. The weeks are listed in preference order.

- Monday, September 10th Monday, September 17th
- · Monday, September 17th Monday, September 24th

The Doug Flutie Jr, Foundation is fully insured and we will provide the Town with a certificate of insurance naming "The Town of Natick" as insured once the date is approved. I will also be providing certificates of insurance to both Fair of Fair & Yeager Insurance and JBG Corporation for the the week the banner is approved for.

Thank you again for your time and willingness to support this race. I look forward to speaking with you again soon.

Sincerely,

Colleen Phelps

STRIVERS Inc. - Race Director 8 Deer Path, Natick MA 01760

508-341-7728